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To whom it concerns,

| would like to make the following submission.
POINT 1 the waters should solely not primarily managed{number 4 on the proposed by law)
POINT 2 There should be a 5 year plan[number six on the proposed by law]

POINT 3 Number 7 on the proposed by law should be removed.

Yours sincerely,



